
              St. Thomas Becket Academy 
  25269 East Bolton Rd Veneta, OR. 97487 

 

           Jog-A-Thon 2023 
 

 

September 8, 2023 

 

Dear company owner or representative, 

 

We have begun our annual Jog-a-thon fundraising drive for our academy. The event will take place 

on Saturday, November 11, 2023. 

We would be very grateful if  you would kindly consider sponsoring our Jog-a-thon, which helps 

raise some much needed funds for our academy. Our target this year is $25,000. 

Your help would mean very much to us. In return we will be we would be happy to advertise your 

business in our parish bulletin, and also sport your name and /or logo on a great banner that will 

hang in prominent view on the day of  the event and for the rest of  the school year in the school 

entrance. 

Please be assured that the staff  and children are very grateful for all sponsorship received. They 

say a special prayer for all their benefactors every morning before class. We hope to be able to                

include you in our intentions! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fr. Shane Pezzutti  

 

 

 


